Dombeck, Corinne

From: Taft, Natalia

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 12:08 PM

To: Dombeck, Corinne

Cc: Fischer, Kathleen; Coolidge, Tara; Pfeiffer, Amber

Subject: Re: 5/31 Sponsor Request: TAPS Academy Grant IMMEDIATE RESPONSE NEEDED

Dear Ms. Dombeck,

Yes, [ am willing to sponsor this item.
All Best,

Natalia

Get Outlook for i0OS

From: Dombeck, Corinne <Corinne.Dombeck@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 12:06 PM

To: Taft, Natalia

Cc: Fischer, Kathleen; Coolidge, Tara; Pfeiffer, Amber

Subject: 5/31 Sponsor Request: TAPS Academy Grant IMMEDIATE RESPONSE NEEDED

Alder Taft,

Would you be willing to sponsor a request from Police Chief Robinson to apply for the TAPS Academy Grant
(#00447)?

This grant will be used to cover overtime, compensatory time, and base wages for current police/youth
engagement efforts, to include the Racine Police Cadets and COP House

Caretakers, in addition to the implementation of the TAPS Academy 11-week curriculum within both
programs.

The grant is in the amount of $66,000. No city match is required.

All pertaining documentation is attached.

NOTE: Notification of this grant was only made a few days prior to the grant deadline date. Due to the
deadline and with approval from the Finance Dept, application has already been made, see attached. In
addition, this week we received verbal notification that our grant request was accepted. Therefore, a request
to accept the grant will be made in the coming weeks.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,
Corinne



Corinne Dombeck

Administrative Assistant, Office of the Chief
Racine Police Department

730 Center Street

Racine WI 53404

P 262-635-7710

F 262-635-0190



